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Ann Hegney waits for a pitch in a recent Lady Sluggers game at the Field of 

Dreams. (Photo by Pat’s Pics, LLC)  

March 2020 

 

LADY SLUGGERS SEASON IS WINDING DOWN 

By Larry Wolfe 

 

The Lady Sluggers complete their season with their final games scheduled 

for March 2
nd

 versus Fountain of the Sun at Resort Field and on March 4
th
 at 

Sunland Springs. They wrapped up their home season on February 24
th

. 

 

As of this month’s press deadline, the Sluggers had split their first 18 games, 

sporting a 9-9 record. Several of the losses were “near misses” so the record 

could’ve been even better. The team has shown substantial improvement this 

year thanks to the addition of some new talented players, the improved play 

of many of our veteran players and the coaching from Scott Steinmann. 

 

Check the Ladies Team Page on our website (www.sunlakessoftball.com) 

for up-to-date information.   


